
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Music Lessons in School this Academic Year 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to let you know that, from this academic year, we have made the decision to use Rocksteady Music 
School as our provider for individual payable music lessons. 
 
Rocksteady offers fun and inclusive rock and pop band lessons for children aged 4–11, with no prior musical experience 
necessary. Lessons take place during the school day, and all instruments are provided. Children can choose to play 
vocals, keyboard, drums, guitar, or bass, and they’ll learn songs they love in a fun and supportive band setting. 
 
Rocksteady operates on a rolling monthly subscription, which you can cancel at any time, and includes a money-back 
guarantee for the first month. The subscription ensures at least 33 band lessons across the academic year (September 
to July). 
 
Their unique curriculum includes over 300 musicianship, performance, and instrument skills, and children can also gain 
an exam-free, Ofqual-regulated Trinity Music qualification. 
 
Guided by highly trained Rocksteady Band Leaders—who are all professional musicians—pupils develop their musical 
ability, boost their confidence, and perform in end-of-term concerts. Rocksteady currently works with thousands of 
primary schools across the UK, delivering lessons that not only teach music but also promote self-belief, support 
wellbeing, and help children thrive in the classroom. 
 
We are excited to bring this opportunity to our pupils and look forward to seeing them flourish musically and 
personally. 
 
Further information on how to sign up will be shared shortly. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Mrs Winter 
Headteacher 
 
 


